
  
 
 

 
Frequently Asked Questions  

 
 
What is the purpose of tonight’s meeting? 
The purpose of tonight’s meeting is to provide information on the project to widen and 
construct a roundabout on Route 17 in Pulaski County.    
 
What work is being done to the roadway?  
Route 17 will be widened from Route H to Route T in Pulaski County and will include a 
roundabout at the intersection of Route 17 and Route T. 
 
How will traffic be affected? 
Traffic will be maintained on the route during construction. Occasional lane closures 
may be required during construction. 
 
When will the work take place? 
The project is scheduled to begin in the 2016 construction year. Work may begin as 
early as February 2016 at the awarded contractor’s discretion.  
  
Will additional right of way be needed to construct this project? 
Yes, additional permanent right of way will be required along the route. Affected 
property owners have received a notice in advance of this meeting. Our Right of Way 
department will contact them in the future to work out the details of acquisition.  
 
What will the projects cost?  
The project is a cost-share project with the City of Waynesville.  The total project cost is 
estimated to be approximately $2 million.  The City of Waynesville is contributing 
$1,020,420 to the project. 
 
How can I learn more? 
You may learn more by contacting us toll-free at 1-888-ASK-MoDOT (275-6636) or by 
visiting us on the Web at www.modot.org/central.  
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